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6th September 2023

Staffing News: 1M/Mrs Morris’s Class

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with the greatest pleasure that I am writing to you to share the very happy news that your child’s
class teacher, Fran Morris, is pregnant. I’m sure you will all join me in congratulating Fran and her
husband, Chris, as we share this very special news and we all wish Fran a very happy and healthy
pregnancy.

As Fran is expecting her baby to be born early in the Spring term, we are expecting that she will
continue with her current class up until Christmas. However, should this change for any reason, we
will of course be in touch with you to share any necessary further information.

Once staffing arrangements are confirmed for after Christmas, we will arrange opportunities for
meeting the class and handover between staff members. More information will follow closer to the
time.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me (n.jones@cliftongreenprimary.co.uk).

Many thanks for your ongoing support,

Nicola Jones

Headteacher
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